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Karen Vaughey 

From: Carmelita Caslin [ccaslin@leitrimcoco.ie] 
Sent: 28 January 2005 1055 
To: ‘kvaughey@epa.ie’ 
Subject: Re; Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations 

Karen, 
Correspondence in this matter should be addressed to Director of Services, Water, Environment & Emergency 
Services. 
Thank you 
Carmelita 

This e-mail and any attachment contains information which is private and confidential and is intended for the 
addressee only. If you are not an addressee, you are not authorised to read, copy or use the e-mail or any 
attachment. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 

e 
ander by return e-mail and then destroy it. 
Veb:http://www.leitrimcoco.ie Ph:071 - 9620005 Fax: 071 -9621982 

*************************************************~~*~**********~~***~~**~~~*** 
******** 

This email has been scanned by the Messagelabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit htt.p://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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